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Water Update – August 9, 2019 

 

 

Chestnut Treatment: The PFAS test samples drawn on July 29th were returned and found to be 

non-detectable.  

I would like to express sincere gratitude to the employees of the Department of Public Works. 

Their long hours, diligence and devotion to this project have made this result possible.  

  


